
Update for Parents: Explore the Latest NSPCC Videos on Child Safety and Wellbeing 

 

The NSPCC has recently expanded its online educational resources with a series of new 

videos, now available on their YouTube channel.  

 

These videos, released over the past week, offer invaluable insights and guidance on a range 

of topics crucial to the development and safety of children and young people. 

 

Key Highlights: 

• Addressing Bullying: Strategies and advice on identifying signs of bullying and how to 

support children in dealing with such situations. 

• Understanding Healthy Relationships: Guidance on teaching children about the 

characteristics of positive, respectful relationships. 

• The Importance of Consent: Explaining consent in an age-appropriate manner, emphasising 

respect for personal boundaries. 

To explore the NSPCC's latest video resources, parents and guardians are encouraged to 

visit the NSPCC's YouTube channel. These videos are freely available and can be an excellent 

way to start conversations with children about their rights, personal safety, and emotional 

wellbeing. 

 


